
NEWLANDS DEPOSITS AND FUN WEEK 2020
Dear parents & guardians,

NEWLANDS 2020

The 2020 visit to Newlands Adventure Centre near Keswick has been booked. We will be taking the Year 6 children to the Lake District from Tuesday 7th July to Friday 10th July 2020.  
In order to book a place for your child on this fantastic trip, please pay a non-returnable deposit of £30.00, using ParentPay, by Friday 18th October. We can monitor payments and child numbers in school.  

The approximate cost of the trip will be £445, including all travel, accommodation, food, activities and insurance.  The final cost of the trip is dependent on the number of children taking part and the cost of the coaches.  We will be able to confirm final costs as soon as we know actual child numbers (after the 18th October deposit deadline).  
You may have already paid the £30 deposit which means you have already guaranteed a place on the Newlands trip for your child.  As the Newlands trip was added to ParentPay in June 2019, you may have also made some additional payments to spread the cost of the trip – these are held securely within ParentPay.
Further information about Newlands Adventure Centre can be found on their website :

www.activity-centre.com.

FUN WEEK 2020

For those children not attending Newlands, Fun Week will also take place from Tuesday 7th July to Friday 10th July 2020.  These children will be encouraged to choose activities, as a group, that they would like to partake in for the four days.  This may include local visits away from school and some activities within school.  We will talk to the children about these activities in the New Year and make them aware that some trips will incur entrance charges and charges for transport.
The cost of previous Fun Weeks have been in the region of £40-70, depending on the activities.  We will confirm costs once the activities have been chosen and all prices have been calculated.

Should you have any questions regarding these trips, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Keen & Mrs Billinglsey
